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Monday 8 September 2003 

Telephone from Mrs MacKenzie. 

She mentioned that the police have consulted Field Fisher Waterhouse for legal advice and 
could not understand why the CPS had not been consulted. I explained as usual I could not 
comment. If she had concerns then she must discuss them with the police or with her 
solicitors. 

She also mentioned that the police had results from Professor Forrest and she felt some of 
these were of great concern. She had been told by the police that they would not complete 
their enquiries until this time next year. 
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